
 



businesses get the legal help they need while also supporting students from my alma 
mater, Pace Law.”  
 
Professor Margot Pollans, the Faculty Director of the Pace-NRDC Food Law Initiative 
will direct the Clinic.  The Clinic also seeks to hire a managing attorney, who will serve 
as lead attorney in all clinic projects and supervise students in clinic work.  “We are very 
excited that this gift will make the clinic possible,” says Professor Pollans.  “Launching 
the clinic was a primary goal of the Initiative from the start. We see it as a critical way 
for the legal community to help in the development of sustainable food economies.”  
 
“The Haub Environmental Law Program is renowned for the environmental law and 
advocacy education that it provides. We have now expanded our expertise and faculty in 
the fast‐growing area of food law,” said Professor Jason J. Czarnezki, Associate Dean 
and Executive Director of the program. “The creation of a food law clinic is the next and 
exciting step in not only training our s
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more information on the Pace Environmental Law Program, visit 
http://law.pace.edu/environment.   
 
About the Pace-NRDC Food Law Initiative 
As noted, the overall goal of the Pace-NRDC Food Law Initiative is to address the 
significantly direct legal service needs of food justice organizations, farmers, and food 
entrepreneurs in the greater New York region. In addition to the new Clinic, which will 
be operated by Pace, there are three other key components of the Initiative. First, each 


